
NOTICE OF HEARING 

 

 The Board of Trustees of the LaGrange County Regional Utility District (“District”) will hold a public 

hearing on Tuesday February 20, 2024, at 2:30 pm at 2575 IN-9 LaGrange, IN (enter the building down the 

ramp in the back).  The purpose of the hearing is to hear and receive comments on a proposed rate increase to 

the District’s Region A Collection Area, Region B Collection Area, Region F Collection Area and Shipshewana 

Collection Area.  The proposed rates are shown below.  All users of the District’ sewer works and owners of 

property served or to be served and others interested shall have an opportunity to be heard concerning the 

proposed rates and charges. 

       Board of Trustees 

       LaGrange County Regional Utility District 
 

 A full copy of the District’s Rate Ordinance is available on its website at: http://www.lagrangecountywatersewer.com/. 

 



 

 

In addition, Employee shall now be defined as: 

“Employee” or “employee” for the purposes of calculating the number of employees under this Ordinance, an 

employee shall equal each full time equivalent (“FTE”) employee.  Each employee who works at least 30 hours 

per week, or more, shall be one (1) FTE, and the equivalent FTE for part-time employees (all those employees 

who work less than 30 hours per week Shall be equal to one FTE for every two part-time employees.  All 

calculations of the number employees, for the purposes of this Ordinance, shall be calculated based on the number 

of employees during any Commercial, Industrial or Governmental Users’ peak month of employment.  Provided 

however, Employee shall not include Remote Worker(s). 


